
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
March, 2023 
 
 
Dear Friend, 
 
Last year, with the support of friends like you, The Arc provided 
information, personalized care, and community-based programming to 
4,000 individuals with intellectual and developmental disabilities, 
including Autism. Philanthropic giving allows us to strengthen our 
services, develop new initiatives, and ensure the highest quality care for 
people with disabilities. This year, we invite you to Become a Friend 
of The Arc by joining our new annual giving program.  
 
For 2023, we are offering annual sponsorship opportunities that will 
allow you to promote your business while supporting The Arc’s mission 
to empower our neighbors with disabilities. With one gift, you will 
receive a year’s worth of benefits, including tickets to our fundraising 
events, recognition on our website, social media exposure, your logo on 
The Arc’s promotional items, and so much more.  
 
By becoming a friend of The Arc, you will help us to improve the health, 
safety, and independence of people with disabilities. Together, we will 
provide support for infants and toddlers with developmental concerns, 
specialized services for youth with Autism, and therapeutic care for 
adults and seniors.  
 
More information can be found on the enclosed sponsorship sheet or at 
ArcSouthShore.org. Thank you for being a friend of The Arc. If you 
have any questions, you may contact me at 781-335-3023 x2222 or 
BLinden@ArcSouthShore.org.  
 
Best, 
 
 
 
 
 

Brenda J. Linden 
Chief Strategy and Engagement Officer   
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OFFICERS 
Robert McDonald, 
RSM US LLP 
 
George Toma, George 
Washington Toma TV 
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Marynel Wahl, 
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James Luongo, 
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DIRECTORS 
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